
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: kwoodington@DML-LAW.comkwoodington@DML-LAW.com

Date: 8/3/2016 4:40:45 PM
Subject: Fwd: Bilibro Case

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Wingo, Karen" <Karen.Wingo@dss.sc.gov>

Date:  August 3, 2016 at 3:09:29 PM EDT

To: "Pisarik, Holly" <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: RE: Bilibro Case

Update with current statistics is below.
 
Karen Luchka Wingo
Director of Communications and Legislative Affairs
South Carolina Department of Social Services
1535 Confederate Avenue
Columbia, South Carolina 29202

Office Phone: (803) 898-8030
 
Email: karen.wingo@dss.sc.gov
www.dss.sc.gov
 
 

 
Privacy Notice: This message may contain information that is protected from disclosure by federal and/or state law, or is 
otherwise privileged or confidential.  This communication is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited and 
violations of applicable federal and/or state law may subject you to civil and/or criminal penalties.  If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone and delete this message
 
 
Do not use this email to make a report of abuse or neglect.  To make a report of abuse or neglect, please call your local DSS office or law 
enforcement immediately.
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 3, 2016 10:24 AM
 
To: Wingo, Karen <Karen.Wingo@dss.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Bilibro Case
 
Karen, See the below excerpt from our motion for summary judgment on this case. Can you update to make
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accurate. Thanks.               

 

The “vetting,” or background checking of, refugees or potential refugees, is conducted by the U.S. State

Department and the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) prior to an individual entering the United States

as a refugee. Id. at 2, ¶ 8. At present, twenty-four Syrian refugees have been permitted by the State Department

to resettle in South Carolina. The first two Syrian refugees arrived in South Carolina in December 2015 after a

vetting process that began in February 2013. In June 2016, three Syrian families, comprised collectively of

twenty-two individuals, were resettled in South Carolina. Fourteen of the twenty-two Syrian refugees resettled

in June 2016 were minor children.  
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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